
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Reflection 2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Links to the National Quality Standards: Quality Area 1, Educational Program and Practice and Quality Area 5 Relationships with children and TRCC Philosophy. 

March has been a busy time in the room with the children starting to achieve 

different milestones during the month. We have seen Jensen, Sadie and Eden starting 

to take their first steps while other children are either continuing to gain confidence 

to pull themselves up to stand at different parts of the room to begin to crawl and 

move about the room to explore the different activities. During meal times the older 

children are starting to use a spoon to independently feed themselves while at times 

others find it a lot faster to use a combination of their hands and spoon to eat their 

lunch. We have been exploring both our indoor and outdoor environment while we 

may not be able to go outside, we are able to discover the outdoors by talking about 

what we can see from our window looking out into our little garden. It has been a 

busy time of exploring the books turning pages, puzzles to see where things fit to 

opening and closing the doors in home corner to pushing the lids down on the popup 

toys to see how the world works. A day can never go by with out having to have some 

fun chasing the bubbles and watching them pop. 


